
 

D.S. Johnson Elementary School 
Home of the Jaguars! 

Week of 3/10/25 

This is Dr. Lee, Principal at D.S. Johnson, with your weekly call and updates for the week of 
March 10th. 

I hope you have all had a wonderful weekend!   

This week will be a full week for our Jaguars.   

Monday starts our 45-day stretch to EOGs. Our students are working hard and our staff have 
developed strategic lesson plans to ensure that our Jaguars are as prepared as possible for 
their final assessments at the end of the year.  With that being said, daily attendance is crucial! 
We need all Jaguars in the building by 8:00 each day and to stay all day if at all possible. Good 
attendance is key to academic success! We are entering the final stretch of the school year and 
we don’t want our Jaguars to miss a minute! Their success is important to us and we appreciate 
your continued support! 

Friday, our Brick City Challenge Team will compete at the district level and our 3rd grade 
students will have the opportunity to go to Edgecombe Community College to see the New York 
Theatre Ballet. Permission slips will go home on Monday. This will be a great experience for our 
Jaguars. 

Additionally, North Carolina is continuing the Sun Bucks Program this summer. This program 
provides grocery-buying benefits for qualifying families. To ensure eligibility, your mailing 
address must be updated no later than this Friday, March 14th. If you have an address change, 
you must present one proof of residency to our front office. Don’t miss out! 

As always, we appreciate your support of our Jaguars! At D.S. Johnson, we are Next Level 
focused! 

Have a great evening!!! 

 


